¢ B. K. BIRLA CENTRE FOR EDUCATION, SHIRGAON-GAHUNJE

PARENT’S CIRCULAR

BKBCE/PRN/2023-24/01 Date: 29.08.2023

Dear Parent,

This is to bring to your kind notice that tomorrow (30.08.2023) Wednesday
school will be closed on account of Rakshabandan.

Regards,

\

@w

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan
Principal
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